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We fully support the Bowmans Creek Windfarm.
This project will enhance businesses, community health and enviromental gains
throughout the Hunter Valley.' NO POLLUTION  FROM COAL MINES.' Plus the
employment opportunities for the community will increase.
In our experience we have found that the Silent Majority are very much for and in full
support of this project.
Having also visited and observed Wind farms in other areas, we have been able to gauge
their great benefits for communities, .
This is a very positive project,that will help all. A must do project to commence and be in
production as soon as possible. 
Regards Jan Thompson.
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